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Caredox 
 We still have many students that are unregistered for this school year. Please take the time to register your student at https://www.caredox.com/ 



	

	It’s the end of another 9 weeks. Only 2 more to go! It’s also the start of a brand new year and new resolutions. Let’s start the new year focused on health of the mind and body. Exercise is a great way to help improve your overall well-being. Did you know that healthy students are better learners? Academic achievement bears a lifetime of benefits for health. There are so many other benefits to exercise. Start off slowly and gradually increase your activity and soon you will begin to reap the benefits of a healthy lifestyle. To get a widened understanding of the benefits try this information page from the CDC https://www.cdc.gov/healthyschools/physicalactivity/facts.htm Changing your diet and caloric intake will also help your mind to sharpen. In this article there is a list of brain foods and the benefits to adding them to your diet https://draxe.com/15-brain-foods-to-boost-focus-and-memory/  


	


Don’t forget to get your flu shot this year! The health department offers free flu shots. Here are their walk-in clinic days. 
	Bedford County
600 Bedford Ave.
Bedford, VA 24523
	540-586-7952
	Wednesdays 1:30 – 3:30 p.m.
Fridays 9 – 11 a.m.
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